
Freshman Mentor Program 
The students chosen this year for the Freshmen Mentor Scholarship Award have 

been an integral part of FMP for the last two years. As members of the FMP 

Executive Board, they helped plan and lead the FMP Lunch and Learn Trainings 

for the mentors and developed new programs and activities for the freshman.   

They are two extremely creative, thoughtful and dependable people and their 

passion for Dublin High School and underclassmen is inspiring.The funding for 

the scholarship is from the Class of 2009 as a gift to their school. This year’s 

recipients are: 

Kiara Beltran Billie Chang


